
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                , 01/06/2023 
 

ADDENDUM TO THE OPEN CALL FOR BIDS 

CONTRACT FOR THE “SERVICES OF A HEAD-HUNTING AGENCY IN ORDER TO SEARCH AND 
SELECT TWO (2) FOREIGN DIRECT INVESTMENT SPECIALISTS”  

 

Please note the following modifications to the Open Call for bids:  

 

At Page 8: 

The Main Envelope must be received by the Italian Trade Agency, New York Office, within 

16:00 PM (EST) of January 17th, 2023, exclusively at the address indicated above. 

 

At page 9: 

12. EVALUATION PROCESS The bid documents will be opened and examined in a Public 

Session on January 18th, 2023 at 11:00 AM via a Google Meet video meeting or in presence at 

ITA OFFICE at which time we will determine the acceptability of the bidding packages received 

as well as of the administrative documents enclosed in the Envelope A. 

 

For any additional information, please contact Claudio Bertinetto – Head of Division  - Information, 
Investments and Startup – T 212-848-0371 - Email: newyork@ice.it 
 

Best regards,  

 
Antonino Laspina 
Trade Commissioner 
Italian Trade Agency  
New York 
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